Interlocal Agreement Between
Kalispell Public School District #5 and Bigfork School District

Driving in Bigfork’s district to pick up Kalispell Students

Terms of Agreement

This Interlocal Agreement is between Kalispell Public School District and Bigfork School District only and
does not include any other school district for the purpose of transporting students to and from school:

WHEREAS, the Flathead County Transportation Committee has requested an Interlocal
Agreement between the two parties, and

WHEREAS, the Kalispell School District requested permission from the Bigfork School District’s
Board of Trustees to drive into Bigfork’s School District on Riverside RD for 1.03 miles from the
district line to Highway 35. Then on Highway 35 between Riverside RD and Lindsey LN for 3.3

miles. For the purpose of picking up students right on the boarder in Kalispell’s School District.

WHEREAS, there are to be no expenses, known or unknown, to be charged to Kalispell School
District for this Interlocal Agreement, and

WHEREAS, this Interlocal Agreement shall remain in force from October 9%, 2017, to June 12",
2018.

Therefore, the signatures below signify mutual agreement to the above mentioned statements:

Kalispell School District Bigfork School District

School Board Chair School Board Chair

District Clerk District Clerk



